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    F r i d ay  9 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 6  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In assembly today the House Team captains announced the final scores for the autumn term for each house team.               
The overall winner is Donaldson House (green team), well done. The children in green team will have a reward at the 
beginning of next term. Come on red, blue and yellow teams, one of you can beat green team and win next term!                           
Children earn points for their teams throughout the week by eating all their lunch, showing good manners, working 
hard in lessons and completing their homework and many other ways. 

Following our fantastic fitness challenge, we have managed to raise an incredible £591.77! Some of the money raised 
will help to support athletes like Joseph, but part of the total will also be given to school to buy sports                                      
equipment. Thank you to everyone who raised sponsorship money. 

Christmas Fair was enjoyable and fun with good attendance. We will share photos with you in next week’s newsletter.  
A big Thank you to the Events team for organising a fun event. 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number 
of Lates 

 
Lining up 
Awards 

Nursery 85% 15   

Reception 93% 2   

Year 1 95% 6  2 

Year 2 99% 11  3 

Year 3 90% 12  3 

Year 4 96% 6  4 

Year 5 94% 7  5 

Year 6 99% 14  5 

Overall  94% 73  

Well done 
year 5 & 

6. 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS  FOR  THIS  TERM  
 

9820 
Blyton House 

3942 
Dahl House 

 

 
 

  
 

4067 Donaldson 

House 

3546 
Rosen House 

 

Nursery Aaniyah Chowdhury For being kind to her friends.  

Reception Rufydah Husain  
For helping to prepare  for her phonics                 
lesson by setting up daily. 

Year 1 Adil Ali 
For being a fantastic role model and for 
working super hard in his writing. 

Year 2 Sadiya Razia 
For always doing the right thing. Sadiya is 
very polite and well mannered. 

Year 3 Mariam Khatun 
For settling in so well  and for being friendly 
to everyone.  

Year 4 Minhazur Rahman 
For always showing great learning and                      
listening. Minhazur is a joy in the class.   

Year 5 Omar Sheikh 
For showing great learning behaviour and 
trying his best to set an example to others. 

Year 6 Laura Kalaj 
Laura is a constant positive presence in the 
classroom . 



Diary Dates: 
Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Class Parties/non-

uniform day. Bring food/drink to share. 

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Service/Nativity - 

9:30am - St Paul’s Church, Bow Common.                                      

All parents/carers are welcome, please join us.   

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas lunch for children 

and staff.  

Friday 16th December -  Parent Coffee Morning/Christmas 

Party in the FDRR at 9am.  

Friday 16th December - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January 2017 - 

(Christmas Holidays) - School is Closed 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 16th January - Friday 20th January -                                  

Anti-Bullying Week. 

Monday 6th February - Friday 10th February -                      

Place2Be Children’s Mental Health Week. 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February -                                   

Half Term Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 20th February - All pupils are back in school 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service - 9:30am -                        

St Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        

welcome. 

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 

School is Closed 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 

(school is closed) 

Please remember to  check the  d iary  dates  weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  Christmas Service/Nativity 

Wednesday 14th December  2016 

Time: 9:30am 

Refreshments available for parents from 9:10am 

Venue: St Paul’s Church  

All parents/carers welcome! 

Reminder: 

When temperatures drop,      

children need extra attention to 

stay warm, safe and healthy. 

Always remember to bring 

your warm jacket/coat. 

REMINDER: 

School finishes at 1.30pm on 

Friday 16th December, please 

collect your child/ren on time 

from school. 

Flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 13th December 2016 

For Year 1, 2 and 3.  

You will have received an information             
leaflet and a consent form. Please read 

this carefully and remember to sign and 

return the consent form to the school 

office by 9am, Tuesday 13th                         

December.   

If you wish to find out 

more about the flu 

vaccination you can 

visit this website: 
www.nhs.uk/vaccinations 

Do you need your Christmas cards delivered 

to your friends, teachers or anyone in SPSL? 

The Christmas mail box is outside the Year 3 

classroom. Just write the person’s name and class 

and post the card in the post box. Mail will be 

delivered twice a week. 

Please post your cards by 4pm on Wednesday 14th December. 

After School Clubs and Boosters Reminder:  

Please remember there are NO after school clubs or 
booster sessions next week. 

 

 

       

Christmas Class Parties 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 

You can wear your party clothes!!! 

Class parties will be in the afternoon. 

Please bring snacks or drinks to share!              

A sign up sheet is outside the classroom 
door. Please write what food/drink you 

will bring. 

Parent Coffee Morning/Christmas Party. 

Friday 16th December 2016 9am in the FDRR.  

All parents and carers are welcome,                           
please join us.  

You may bring food and drinks to share.  

Useful links to help you keep 

your children safe online: 

http://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Keeping

-Under-Fives-Safe-Online.pdf 

https://www.gov.uk/government/upload

s/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/

444865/Advice_for_parents_on_cyberb

ullying.pdf 

Dinner/Breakfast club receipts will 

be given out next week. Thank you.  
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